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Thursday 17th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

A Heartfelt Thank You to Our For Supporting This Summers Book Fair! 

We are thrilled to extend a sincere thank you to all the parents, families, and caregivers 
who supported our recent school book fair. Your enthusiasm, generosity, and involvement 
truly made this event a huge success! 

Thanks to your incredible support, we raised £927.11 during the book fair. This is a 
fantastic achievement, and we are so grateful for every book purchased, every pound spent, 
and every volunteer hour given. 

Because of your contributions, we are now able to invest £463.56 on new books for next 
year. These new reads will help us continue to grow a love of reading among our students 
and ensure that every child has access to books that inspire, challenge, and engage them. 

Book fairs are more than just fundraisers—they’re celebrations of literacy, curiosity, and 
community. Watching students get excited about choosing a book to take home is a joyful 
reminder of why these events matter so much. Your support made that joy possible for so 
many Porter Grange readers. 

Once again, thank you for making a difference in our school community. We couldn’t have 
done it without you. I look forward to planning more book fairs next year! 

With gratitude, 

Mrs Bolter 
Reading Lead 


